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This is the guideline for the phase one reopening of the Holbrook Fire Department. 

The District and office of the Chief emphasize at this time that the virus is not contained, remains active and is 

highly infectious therefore we must err on the side of safety to ensure the health of our members and their 

families. 

Phase One opening will be as follows: 

 June 1, at 00:01 hrs the Holbrook Fire Department will allow members ONLY (no family or guests) to 

utilize the truck rooms and patios at HQ and the substations, while practicing social distancing, hand 

washing and proper PPE per CDC guidelines. No food will be permitted, beverages only, coffee, soda, 

water etc… SCPD will be allowed to use the restrooms and patios at all stations.   

 Washing of personal vehicles may resume for MEMBERS ONLY (no family or guests). 

 Training will be limited to probie instruction and continuation of county EMT class. Proper social 

distancing and PPE will be worn as instructed. 

 Restrooms will be single occupancy only. 

 Members are urged to assist in disinfecting common areas tables, chairs, door handles, keyboards, tv 

remotes, telephones, etc. with wipes and disinfectant that will be available.  

 There should be no newspapers or other circulated paper documents.  

Rules to Follow: 

Members with underlying medical conditions should understand the risks and consider self isolation.   

Any member that has experienced any symptoms must report to the chief so we can take appropriate 

precautions. 

Chiefs and officers will enforce social distancing rules, hand washing regulations, and proper PPE use.   

       


